
Filton Avenue, Stoke Park &  
Upper Horfield Children’s Centres 

Working in partnership providing support services in your area 

Baby Massage 

Baby Groups/Clinics 

Breast Feeding Support 

Stay and Play Sessions 

1:1 Parenting Support/Courses 

Domestic Abuse Support 

Home Visits (on request)  

Benefits Advice & Guidance 

Family Learning Opportunities 

For further information contact North Bristol Children’s Centre  

Blakeney Road, Bristol BS7 0DL 

Tel: 0117 3772685 Email: nbcc@bristol-schools.uk  

Filton Avenue Nursery School & 

Children’s Centre 

A Message from the Head 
Newsletter-Autumn2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                         
We welcome you to this first term of the 
school year and to Filton Avenue Nursery 
School Community.  
You will find lots of exciting information 
in our newsletter-New Parents meeting, 
launch of Easy Peasy and 80 years 
Celebrations. 
We will share with you how to best sup-
port your child here. We always warmly 
welcome you at the beginning of every 
session.  
We also consider it VERY IMPORTANT 
that your child arrives on time. The morn-
ing is: 8.45-9.00 arrival and the afternoon 
is 12.30-12.45 arrival. Children love to 
feel a part of their group and can feel  
less confident if things are already  
under way. If this is proving difficult  

 
 
please discuss with your key person. 
Likewise, if your child is unable to attend 
please phone the office, who will let the 
Key person know. 
Please do read the 
leaflet ‘How to 
Help your Child 
Learn’. We are 
always happy to 
discuss any of 
these aspects with 
you. We ask ALL 
Parent’s /Carers to 
park respecting 
our neighbours. 
THERE  IS NO PARKING OR WAITING 
IN THE SCHOOL CAR PARK. PLEASE 
KEEP  ALL CHILDREN SAFE. 

“We are an aspirational place that is built on love, courage and respect.” 

Together Tuesdays 

We are introducing a regular  opportunity 

for you to come in and ‘join in play’ with 

your child. Dates are on the fridge dates 

card! You are welcome to come in for part 

or all of your Child’s session and see what 

they are learning, read stories, explore the 

outside and have fun! Please speak to your 

child’s key person for further details. 

New Parents Meeting  

Our new Parent’s evening is on 

 Tuesday  1st October  

from 4pm –5pm 

 

We apologise for the confusion as it 

was  a different time on fridge dates 

that went out earlier.



Can we please remind you to send your child in with a coat, hat 
and gloves as the weather will be getting 
colder .We do access the outside area daily so 
you may also want to have a pair of wellies 
on your child's peg for splashing in puddles!   

We will be launching our book loan soon so you and your child 
can choose books to read at home and change them regularly 
in the classroom.  If you want to sign up to be a regular reading 
volunteer there will be a list out at the Open Evening or please 
speak to your key person. Thank you. 

Reminders  

Please remember a piece of fruit to share daily with your child's 
group. Due to allergy, please do not bring 
any kiwi, mango or pear into school. 

Please bring in a family photo or email to 
the main office filtonavenuen@bristol-schools.uk for projects in 
the rooms. 

Acorns, Beech & Willow 

 

For regular updates and interesting facts please like our          facebook 
page and share.  The Page is called  

‘Filton Avenue Nursery School and Children’s Centre’ 

Look out for our Confident Communicators Course and Speech 
and Language Drop-ins... coming soon.  Top tips to help your 
child with their speech and  language. Speak to your key person 
for further details.  

 

Our Special Educational Needs co-ordinator (SENco) Sarah 
Woodfield is always happy to discuss any worries you may have 
about your child's development, speech, language or  
behavioural issues.  We work with lots of outside agencies who 
can help you and your child to access the right help at the  
earliest possible opportunity.  Just catch me on the door or 
around the centre! 

 

Teaching & Learning  

                    Dress up day to nursery  

                      Friday 15th November 


